
 
February 25, 2022 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio 

Chairman 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Charleston: King Street Flood Pump Station Project in the 

WRDA 22 legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the City of Charleston located at 80 Broad Street 

Charleston, South Carolina 29401. 

 

The funding is designated to allow construction of a stormwater storage feature, to include a new 

pump station, to increase flow out of intersection of King and Huger Streets. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 

benefits: address and improve the traffic operations due to a high volume of flood related impacts 

prompting the necessity for pumps and significant additional mitigation measures. The pumps 

have tremendous benefit to the local community both short and long term.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

 
Nancy Mace 

Member of Congress 

2/25/2022 


